HIGHLAND TOWNSHIP

e BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
3641 FAIRFIELD ROAD
GETTYSBURG, PA 17325
(717) 642-8410
FAX (717) 642-6512
July 19, 2004,
Freedom Township

2184 Pumping Station Road
Fairfield, PA 17320

This letter is to advise you that Highland Township, Adams County, is a concerned
party in regards to major water withdrawal from Marsh Creek to service
development. Specifically the pending Mason Dixon Homes, or any other major
development that may be proposed and as such would like to be advised of any
meetings concerning such proposals.

Thank you,

st o Sy

ighland Township Supervisors
Judith A. Hay, Secretary

Ce: George Mehaffie, DEP
Charles Bennett, Regional PA Water Planning Commission



